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Monday 8 February 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 7 Students 
 
Year 7 Parents’ Day 
 
I would like to formally invite you to attend our “virtual” Year 7 Parents’ Day on Tuesday 23 February from 
9.45am to 4.30pm.  Due to the current situation with COVID-19 we are unable to run our traditional 
parents’ evening in school and we have been working hard to find a solution which enables you to discuss 
your child's transition to secondary school and their academic progress with their subject teachers.  
 
The day will start at 9.45am with a short introductory Zoom meeting, details to follow, with Mrs Craik 
(Executive Headteacher) and Mrs Ritchie (Head of School).   Following this, from 10.00am onwards, you will 
have the opportunity to speak to each of your child’s teachers in ten-minute appointments, which can be 
booked throughout the day.  I will write later in the week with a link to our online booking system, once 
this is fully set up. 
 
To allow our teachers to be able to meet with parents and carers throughout the day, the Parents’ Day will 
also be a ‘non-screen’ day for the Y7 students.  Our Teaching and Learning Team have produced a series of 
‘non-screen’ activities for your child to complete.  These will be posted out to all Y7 students and will 
contain everything they need to take part in the activities.  A short introduction to the day will take place 
at 9am via a Google Meet for each form class, to make sure that the students understand what is expected 
throughout the day. 
 
As mentioned above, I will write again later in the week with a link to the Zoom meeting and a link to our 
online booking system. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
D Ritchie 

 
Mrs Ritchie 
Acting Head of School 
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